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A Worksession of the Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors was held
at the municipal building and called to order by Chairman Tim Hansen on April
3, 2017 at 7:00 PM.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Matt Bollinger, Adam Smith, Larry Rohrbaugh,
Kris Raubenstine and Norma Markle were present.

Tim Hansen stated the purpose of this worksession was to review and
discuss certain items in the Zoning Ordinance book.

After a lengthy discussion Tim Hansen suggested that Adam and Kris get
together and make some changes to amend the Zoning Ordinance book. Adam
will be presenting a quote for this work to be done by C. S. Davidson, Inc.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM.
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